
Good afternoon
Thank you for your email and your time on the phone earlier. 
As discussed, please allow me to reassure you that we will maintain access for residents to their properties and to service and business users during our closure of the residential part of Castleton Way. The non-residential section will be fully closed due to insufficient width in the carriageway. Access to Potash Lane will be available via A140.
The start date of 1st July is no longer achievable and we are awaiting further instructions from our client before we can confirm our revised mobilisation date. I am hoping this information will be given to us by Monday next week. I will, of course, keep you informed as soon as possible.
Please see below traffic management plan showing our proposed diversion route which has been approved by Suffolk County Council Network Assurance team. I will get in contact with Suffolk to discuss the potential diversion and works clash with the roundabout construction works. Should there be any issues identified, I will inform you.
(Please note the following only shows one section of Castleton Way closures, this will be closed in smaller sections in the residential area, but for diversion route purposes the map should suffice.) 
Once I receive a confirmation from UK Power Networks regarding a booking of a drop-in session, I will ensure the residents and business owners of Yaxley are invited too.
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information. 
Kind regards
 Valeria
	Valeria Colebrooke
Streetworks and Stakeholder Manager
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